
SRES – NFIR 
HAPPY WOMEN’S DAY  

While celebrating the International Women’s Day, 

SRES glad to inform all the Female Track 

Maintainers that a Committee has been constituted 

by the Railway Board on PNM/NFIR Agenda Item 

No.23/2015 regarding deployment of the Female 

Track Maintainers to other categories due to hard 

working conditions being faced by the Women 

employees. 

Committee will apprise their comments very soon. 

Dr.M.Raghavaiah                Date : 08.03.2018           P.S.Suriyaprakasam 
GS/NFIR & President/SRES       Circular No.867         JGS/NFIR & GS/SRES  

For more details visit : nfirindia.org & sresindia.org 

 


